
                                       

 
 

 

 

 

  Principal’s Report ~ Milly Stone   
Welcome to Term 3 
Firstly, I hope that everyone was able to enjoy some of the lovely weather and take 
advantage of doing lots of walking with the children during the school holidays. 
Term 3 has started very differently than what we were hoping for and we are now in 
‘Learning from Home’ till the end of Week 3 (Friday 30 July). I would like to thank the 
amazing staff who have organised work for the students. Staff are now organising 
resources for your classes to help with ‘Learning from Home’ and they will be available 
from Monday. Please refer to the times and places allocated below. 
 

K-2  Resources under the Bus Shelter near the Front Office      2.00pm – 3.00pm 
Yr 3  Resources out in front of your classrooms              12.00pm – 1.30pm 
4S Resources out in front of your classroom              12.00pm – 1.30pm 
4E Resources in the IT room next to 4S classroom                      12.00pm – 1.30pm 
Yrs 5 & 6   Resources out in front of your classrooms             3.00pm  - 4.00pm 
 

K-2 Parents when you come inside the school grounds to collect resources, you 
must QR code in and then QR code out and please do this as quickly as possible.  
MASKS MUST BE WORN ONSITE. 
Years 3-6 students only to come onsite and collect resources from the 
classrooms. 
Zoom or Microsoft Teams meetings will be introduced next week, now that the 
‘Learning from Home’ has increased to the end of Week 3. Your child’s class teacher will 
be informing their class when this occurs as times will vary depending if the teacher is 
working from home or supervising a class on site. 
 

Please refer to the attached COVID-19 Updates – Home Learning for full details. It 
is important to read this as it is very informative and helpful. 
Our advice regarding completion of the work that is organised is to simply do your best. 
I understand how difficult it is to be working from home and trying to help and/or 
supervise children and their work. Please remember if you or your child has questions 
about their learning, please contact your child’s teacher. We are all here to support you 
the best we can as we all work through these times. I know as a Dural School community 
we will get through this together. 
 

I would like to thank all the wonderful Dural community who have been following the 
rules and ensuring that we all stay safe and well. We are so very fortunate that we have 
the most amazing parent/carers.   
 

Canteen and Uniform Shop 
These will remain closed until we return to school.  
 

Working Bee 
Our first working bee for this year will not be able to go ahead due to the Lockdown 
rules and restrictions. As soon as we are able we will reschedule. 
 

Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability 
(NCCD) - Please refer to page 7. 
 
  
 
 

 
 

 

FRI 16 JULY 
 

MON 19 JULY 
 

TUE 20 JULY 
 

WED 21 JULY 
 

THU 22 JULY 
 

FRI 23 JULY 
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  The Dural Diamonds 
                     Respect Responsibility Success 
                           Congratulations  
                 to our Diamond Pin Students 

         BLUE         RED GREEN 
   

PINK ORANGE YELLOW 
   

WHITE DOUBLE BLUE DOUBLE RED 
   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Respect, Responsibility, Success  

 

 

 
Hi everyone, 
We hope that everyone is doing well and staying 
safe during these ever change challenging times. 
I would like to thank everyone for their 
continued support during this time and for doing 
their part to keep everyone safe by wearing 
masks and using our QR Code. We have had a 
small group this week at OOSH but that hasn’t 
stopped us from having fun! We have done 
some tie dye with socks and handkerchiefs, 
designed our own plates to have with dinner and 
have played heaps of games outside (best part is 
that we have lots of space to run around). 
Please keep an eye on your emails from our 
lovely staff at Head Office for updates and just a 
friendly reminder that if you are not sending 
your child/ren to school this week or the next 
few weeks that you please mark them absent 
through your My Family Lounge APP. 
Kind Regards, 
Rachel Foad 

 

CANTEEN 
 

NO CANTEEN UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 

Stay safe. 

Clancy 

 

UNIFORM SHOP 

 
THE UNIFORM SHOP WILL ALSO 

REMAIN CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER 

NOTICE. 

 

Claire  
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Dear parents, guardians and carers 

Re: Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability (NCCD) 

Every year, all schools in Australia participate in the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School 

Students with Disability (NCCD). The NCCD process requires schools to identify information already 

available in the school about supports provided to students with disability. These relate to legislative 

requirements under the Disability Discrimination Act 1992 and the Disability Standards for Education 2005, in 

line with the NCCD guidelines (2019).  

Information provided about students to the Australian Government for the NCCD includes: 

 year of schooling 

 category of disability: physical, cognitive, sensory or social/emotional 

 level of adjustment provided: support provided within quality differentiated teaching practice, 

supplementary, substantial or extensive. 

This information assists schools to: 

 formally recognise the supports and adjustments provided to students with disability in schools  

 consider how they can strengthen the support of students with disability in schools 

 develop shared practices so that they can review their learning programs in order to improve educational 

outcomes for students with disability. 

The NCCD provides state and federal governments with the information they need to plan more broadly for 

the support of students with disability. 

The NCCD will have no direct impact on your child and your child will not be involved in any testing process. 

The school will provide data to the Australian Government in such a way that no individual student will be 

able to be identified – the privacy and confidentiality of all students is ensured. All information is protected by 

privacy laws that regulate the collection, storage and disclosure of personal information. To find out more 

about these matters, please refer to the Australian Government’s Privacy Policy 

(https://www.education.gov.au/privacy-policy). 

Further information about the NCCD can be found on the NCCD Portal (https://www.nccd.edu.au). 

If you have any questions about the NCCD, please contact the school.  

Kind regards 

Milly Stone 

Principal 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 



        

 

 

 

 

 
 

www.poolsmart.com.au 

 

 

 
‘Custom Designed Luxury Homes' 

Ph - 9651 6290 -   www.Balmoralhomes.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                        

 
                                         

                              

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

SYDNEY TIMBER SUPPLIES 
 

IF IT’S TIMBER YOU WANT WE CAN 

HELP!!! 

WE SUPPLY DECKING, FLOORING, 

PERGOLAS & FENCING 
www.sydneytimbersupplies.com.au 

 

9651-1011                             9651-1335 

 

http://www.poolsmart.com.au/
http://www.balmoralhomes.com.au/
https://hillshawksfc.teamapp.com/clubs/520296/articles/5333668?_detail=v1
https://hillshawksfc.teamapp.com/clubs/520296/articles/5333668?_detail=v1
http://www.sydneytimbersupplies.com.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 


